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O'Donnell, Shanna

From: Bright, William
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 8:57 AM
To: Del Ciampo, Joseph
Subject: FW: "Black boxes" question

Joe, 
 
Per my last e-mail. 
 
From: William J. O'Sullivan [mailto:wosullivan@omjblaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 2:37 PM 
To: Bright, William 
Subject: "Black boxes" question 
 
Judge Bright: 
 
This is in response to your Rules Committee referral of September 22nd, pertaining to whether or not automobile “black 
box” data recorders should be incorporated into standard discovery. 
 
The matter was discussed at the Litigation Section meeting of September 26th.  Following discussion, the sense of the 
group was that such production should not be automatically required, but rather, the need for such production should 
be considered on a case-by-case basis. 
 
This position was considered and approved as an official Section position at the October meeting of the CBA’s Legislative 
Policy and Review Committee. 
 
I look forward to seeing you tonight. 
 
Bill O’Sullivan 
 
 
 
William J. O'Sullivan 
 

O'Sullivan McCormack Jensen & Bliss PC 
Putnam Park, Suite 100 
100 Great Meadow Road 
Wethersfield, CT 06109 
Tel: 860.258.1993 | Fax: 860.258.1991 

wosullivan@omjblaw.com  | www.omjblaw.com
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The information contained in this transmittal and in its attachments, if any, is intended for the exclusive use of the recipient(s) named above, and may also be confidential 
and subject to legal privileges. If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient nor a person responsible for the delivery of this transmittal to an intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, duplication, or dissemination of this transmittal or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
transmission in error, please notify us immediately at (860) 258-1993. Thank you. 
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